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The Honorable Common Council
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RE: Communication from ALONZO AND DAWN CHAPMAN
C.I. File No 1048-2022-1091
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Alonzo and Dawn Chapman allege that the city failed to turn on water after work was
complete, and failed to reconnect water supply that caused water damage to the basement
of their property located at 5175-77 N. 55th Street. Alonzo and Dawn Chapman
submitted a damage claim in the amount of $6,200.00.

Milwaukee Water Works (MWW) responded to this investigation and reported that on
May 19, 2022, American Sewer Services performed a water main replacement on N. 55th
Street. MWW received a call at 7:42pm from the customer regarding water had not been
restored to the property. MWW responded, and upon arrival observed water on the
basement floor and saw water leaking from the outlet valve of the meter setting. MWW
installed a hose connection from a neighboring home to temporarily supply water to the
property after discovering that American Sewer Services failed to connect the private side
water lateral to the new water main.

The next day, MWW and American Sewer Services returned to the property. MWW
reported they received contact from the claimant at approximately 8:40am, about a
possible burst water meter. MWW observed the meter intact and confirmed that the leak
came from the outlet valve/piping on the privately-owned portion of the water service.
Photographic evidence of calcium buildup showed that there was a prior leak well before
any work performed by American Sewer Services. American Sewer Services arrived at
approximately 9:00am to connect the private side water lateral, and had completed work
by 11:00am.
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The investigation determined that damages were caused by a leak that was pre-existing
and unrelated to any work performed by the City or its contractor. The City is not liable
for damages in this case and we recommend that the claim be denied.

Very truly yours,
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